
Ballfields have been aerated and
treated with preemergent and
fertilizers for spring season.  

Crews have maintained mowing at City
Hall, Fire, Police, Animal Services, City
Park, and the park ballfields. 

OTHER NEWS

 

Mowing

Park Updates 

Site Amenities

The playground was delivered on January
17, 2025, and installation began right away.
The main structures are now in place, and
the installers estimate that they will be
ready in about two more weeks to install
the border and surfacing. The project is on
track to be finished as scheduled, weather
permitting.

Parks crews have poured concrete pads
for the new park rules signs and plan to
install the signs withing the next week. 

The 2025 field use agreement
has been signed and

practices will begin mid
Febuary. 
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REC.
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The park crew has pruned the trees along the
back of the walking trail and removed several

dead trees from the park to enhance safety and
aesthetics.

25 tons of new infield material has been
added to the ballfields to replenish the

infields for safety and playability


